



Architectural Conservancy Ontario - London Region & Heritage London Foundation

15th Annual London Heritage Awards: Call for Nominations

This awards program seeks to recognize individuals and organizations from either the private or public sector who have demonstrated an extraordinary commitment to the preservation of London's built heritage. Nominees may be proposed for their long-term dedication to the cause, for a single outstanding effort that made a notable difference, for strong leadership and vision in educating the public, or for actions that have brought about a positive outcome for built heritage in our City. The awards also seek to honour projects that have actually preserved part of our built heritage. The awards will therefore be given in the following three categories:

- 1. To volunteers in the fields of education, awareness or advocacy
- 2. To projects that have preserved built heritage
- 3. To professionals who were crucial to the success of a project or who have gone above and beyond their professional role

The number of awards given each year will be at the discretion of the Awards Committee.

How to Nominate:

Any person may make a nomination. Please fill in a nomination form that can be found on the awards website, http://londonheritageawards.ca. The list of possible awards and the evaluation criteria that the Committee will use can be found on the same website.

Alternatively, nominations may be sent by mail to ACO – HLF Awards Committee Grosvenor Lodge, 1017, Western Road, London, Ontario N6G 1G5 By Fax to 519-645-0981 or by email to awards@acolondon.ca

Deadline for nominations is Friday November 12th 2021

The awards are usually presented in late February or early March. Due to the continuing uncertainty surrounding the Covid-19 pandemic a decision about the format of the presentations will be made in late December this year.